
June 20, 2018

Construction update: June 20-27

Myrtle Street Update:

This week, ITD will continue
placing the pavement markings
(i.e., crosswalks, stop bars, etc.)
on Myrtle Street.

Front Street Update
Paving is complete. 

Over the next week, crews will raise
manholes. This work is very noisy!

ITD will begin placing the pavement
markings (i.e., crosswalks, stop bars,
etc.)

LEARN MORE
CALL (208) 334-8938 | EMAIL Jennifer.Gonzalez@itd.idaho.gov | VISIT itd.idaho.gov/US20-26

Your Safety. Your Mobility. Your Economic Opportunity. 
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